
AZARA, August 28: Girijananda Chowdhury University (GCU) initiated a Computer Literacy Drive in nearby schools
thereby facilitating the prospects of a more promising future. The first phase  of the drive was effectively completed
in two distinct educational institutions. The University generously contributed a combined total of four sets of
desktop computers to both Jalukbari Higher Secondary School and Jalukbari Girls' High School. During the ceremony,
Dr. Dipankar Saha, the Registrar of GCU, presented the computers to Mrs. Sarifa Ara Ahmed, Principal of Jalukbari,
Higher Secondary School and Syed Mazid Ali, Head Master of Jalukbari Girls' High School. The event was undertaken
by the faculty members and students of the department of ECE with the aim to promote digital empowerment and
provide the younger generation with the necessary skills to succeed in contemporary society. Undoubtedly, this
technological advancement will revolutionize the educational domain enabling pupils to attain unprecedented levels
of knowledge and accomplishment.
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Distribution of Computers to Jalukbari Girls' High School and Jalukbari Higher Secondary School.



AZARA, August 28: The Cultural Club of GCU organized an exhilarating interactive session in the Music room to
embark on a journey of artistic exploration and immersive experiences. Around 90 talented students came together to
captivate everyone with their extraordinary abilities in music, dancing and singing. The teachers also accompanied
the students to encourage and inspire them. At the end of the session, the students’ coordinators of the Cultural Club
were selected with an assurance to step into a world of boundless creativity, vibrant culture and meaningful
connections.

GCU celebrates Vibrant Musical
Jamming and Dance Extravaganza 
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Students showcasing their artistic talents.


